
 

Hong Kong – 9 March 2022 

[For Immediate Release] 

 

Build4Asia 2022 Rescheduled to 16-18 November, Hong Kong Convention 

and Exhibition Centre 

 

Given the Hong Kong SAR Government’s recent measures to control the spread of 

the Novel Coronavirus by limiting in-person gatherings, Build4Asia, originally 

scheduled on 4-6 May 2022, will be postponed to 16-18 November 2022 at 

HKCEC, Hong Kong. 

 

The decision was taken in response to Hong Kong’s expectations, and as a result 

of extensive industry consultations, and aims to ensure the best possible 

experience for all involved. 

 

Informa Markets, the organiser of Build4Asia, will continue to monitor the 

developing situation and remain in close communication with the relevant local 

government bodies and other key stakeholders over the coming months to 

ensure the safest and most successful experience possible at our November show.   

 

Participation will roll over to the new show dates, and the Build4Asia team will 

reach out to all participants shortly to confirm next steps. Please accept our most 

sincere apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 

We wish to thank those who participate in and support Build4Asia and we greatly 

appreciate your patience and understanding as we navigate this situation.  Our 

sole focus remains providing the best possible event for our community, with 

more exhibitors and qualified trade buyers to make your participation a huge 

success. We look forward to seeing you again in November. 

 

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 

• For sales enquiry, please contact our sales representative or email to 

exhibit@build4asia.com 

• For visitor support, please email to visit@build4asia.com 

mailto:visit@build4asia.com

